
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have seen our attendance fall across school again this week to 93.3%. Last week we had 5 green 

class and no red, but this week we only have 2 green classes and 2 red classes. I have no doubt that we 

can improve this, especially in Year 6 were it is so important that the children come to school to ensure 

that they are ready for their SATs at the end of the year. 

We have parents evening on Thursday, so I hope to see you all there so that you can meet your child’s 

teacher, see how they have settled into the new year and also talk about targets, reading, attendance 

and lots more. Please make sure you book your appointment in good time so you can get the times that 

you want.

Well done to Year 4 for being this weeks winners!

Whole School Attendance:



100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-
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